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OUTGOING MAYOR PRESENTS 
LOCAL CHARITIES  

WITH CHEQUES 
 

 
 
 
At the Annual Town Electors Meeting of Earley Town Council held on Wednesday 9th May 
2018 the outgoing mayor Councillor Michael Firmager presented his two nominated charities 
with cheques with money raised through donations and a raffle held at the Mayor’s Christmas 
Reception in December 2017. 
 
 
 
The two charities that benefitted from the Major’s Charity Funds were as follows: 
 
 ARC for their work in adult, youth and school counselling and the LINK Visiting Scheme who 
bring support, comfort, reduce loneliness and promote friendship to improve the health and 
wellbeing of older people in the community. The cheques were received by Paul Cassidy the 
Co-ordinator for ARC and Marjie Walker on behalf of the LINK Visiting Scheme. 
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